
FILED 6/6/2023 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 03534-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

June 6, 2023 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Christopher R. Richards, Public Utility Analyst III, Division of Accounting & 

Finance 6RR 

Docket No. 20220066-WS - Application for increase in water rates in Washington 
County, by Sunny Hills Utility Company. 

Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2022-0335-PAA-WS, issued on September 28, 2022, in Docket No. 
20220066-WS, this docket shall remain open for staffs verification that tariff sheets and 
customer notice have been filed by the Utility and approved by staff, the Utility has provided 
staff with proof that adjustments for all the applicable NARUC USOA accounts have been made, 
and the Utility has submitted a report to staff six months from the date of order on the status of 
improvements to Well No. 1. 

Staff has approved the revised tariff sheets, customer notice and reporting information. The 
Utility provided a report concerning the status of improvements to Well No. 1 to staff on March 
28, 2023, in Document No. 02421-2023. A supplemental report was provided to staff on June 6, 
2023, in Document No. 03531-2023. Therefore, this docket should now be closed 
administratively. 




